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Visit us at     www.SidewalksPlus.com     or email      LeoD@SidewalksPlus.com 

 
Brian Slizewski, PE 
Project Manager 
Project Management Services Unit 
City of Ann Arbor, Michigan 
 
June 15, 2016 
 
Re: 2016 Sidewalk Cutting, ITB No. 4418 
 
 
On Monday June 6, 2016, Sidewalks Plus USA commenced work on the above contract.  It became apparent to both 
Sidewalks Plus USA and the City of Ann Arbor that a wet concrete cutting method was not going to fulfill the 
requirements set out by the City of Ann Arbor.  For that reason it was mutually agreed that the contract would be 
terminated and allow the city to re bid the work. 
 
It was agreed that there would be no penalties from either party and that Sidewalks Plus USA would bill for the work 
completed and that the Bid Deposit certified check would be returned to Sidewalks Plus USA Ltd. 
 
 
Respectfully 
 
Leo Denys 
 
Leo Denys, P.Eng. 
President Sidewalks Plus Inc 
 

http://www.sidewalksplus.com/

